Dear Board of Directors for Vail Mountaineers Hockey Club,

We know that we are speaking on behalf of all of the parents of Squirt B Red in enthusiastically endorsing Trista for the Board of Directors of the Vail Mountaineers Hockey Club. We have been involved in hockey for several years and between our two sons, we have had experience with several parent managers. Trista certainly stands out as the best. As the manager of our team this year, Trista went above and beyond to make this a special season for our kids. It goes without saying that her organizational and communication skills also made things easier for all the parents! In all of her interaction with parents, athletes and coaches, she also really helped to reinforce what is important about the game of hockey and what our club works so hard to impart - sportsmanship, inclusion, fairness, teamwork and fun. Trista has such an enthusiastic and positive approach to everything she does, and we know that her contributions to the Mountaineers would be invaluable and immeasurable.

We would be happy to answer any questions or provide further detail. Thank you for you consideration of such a great candidate for this role!

Heidi and Casey Brunner

Casey John Brunner C: 773.573.6500

E: casey_brunner@yahoo.com